
 
 

Annual meeting for HUSBC 23-24 Season at Bowl Madison on July 7, 2024 time is 2:00 PM 
 
A copy of the season’s minutes was given to the attending members. 
 
The members went over the new budget for the 24-25 Season. After much discussion a motion was made to 
raise the local membership fee to $9 per year.  The increase will give the HUSBC Board the ability to continue 
the awards program and up grade a couple of the awards. Motion made by N Keel and seconded; motion 
passed. 
 
Budget for the 24-25 Season: 
 Category    Amount 

Association Manager   $6600 
Website per year   $200  
Service Program   $6000 
Office Supplies   $700 
Nationals Meeting   $600 
Annual Meeting   $150 
RVP     $300 
Hall of Fame    $600 
Contingent Misc   $150 

      $15300 
 
Committee Reports: 

Awards: We will be getting medals with keychain for 100 Pins Over Average with average of 150 or 
less and 30 Frames Clean Set. 
 

 Tournaments: Upcoming tournaments for the 24-25 Season –  
State Senior last 3 weekends in October at Redstone 
Local City Open/Woman 1st 3 weekends in November at Pin Palace 
Pepsi Sectional 1st Saturday in February at Pin Palace 
Youth City 2nd weekend in February at Bowl Madison 

 
 Elections for Huntsville Board: 

Michael Webber – President   Patrick Proctor – Director 
Brian Burnham – Director   Ed Campbell – Director 
Charles Freeman – Director   Randal Reed - Director 
Rhonda Swaim – Youth Director  James Cliff Cagle Jr – Youth 3rd Vice President 

 
A presentation was made to board members that have been on the board for 5, 10 and 15 years. We will be 
doing this each year now which they reach the 5-year increments. 
 
Report submitted by: 
Rhonda Swaim 
HUSBC Association Manager 
 


